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Eskom GC: Land 
Development 

Mr. John Geeringh On an email dated 8 December 2015, John Geeringh 
asked to be kept informed on the project via email. 

No response 

PRASA Mr. K.P. Motsoaledi Mr. K.P. Motsoaledi stated in an email that PRASA is 
in support of the project which will benefit the 
public. 

No response 

Department of Water 
and Sanitation 

Mr. Khutjo Sekwaila In an email dated 25 February 2016, Mr. Khutjo 
Sekwaila from the Department of Water and 
Sanitation noted with concern that the proposed 
activity may constitute a third water use licence for 
the same project. 
 
With that said, Mr. Sekwaila stated that the 
department requested a site inspection as well as a 
formal meeting. 

In an email dated 7 March 2016, the EAP 
thanked Mr. Sekwaila for his response and 
explained that the initial EIA was conducted 
in 2012 and was granted an EA. The EAP then 
explained how this EIA relates to the first 
project. Concluding that by the EAP’s 
understanding the new proposed activity will 
require a water use licence application for 
the abstraction of ground water. 
 
The EAP requested a meeting on the 15th or 
16th of March 2016. 

 


